

Friday 17<sup>th</sup> January 2020

## Dear Parents/Carers

On Tuesday 4<sup>th</sup> February 2020 it is World Cancer Day. To help support the day and CLIC SARGENT, a charity very close to my heart at the moment, from Monday 20th January we will be selling a limited number of bands in school on the front desk.

The bands are a beaded ribbon style band. They are £2 each (suggested donation) and come in 3 colours; pink, blue and black.

If you or your child would like to purchase one; it is a self- service system, first come first served, on the front desk with an honesty box attached, so correct change or donation is much appreciated.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Mrs Lucy Oades

Raising Aspirations and Enterprise Co-ordinator

T: (0191)2810000 E: office@westjesmond.newcastle.sch.uk W: www.westjesmondprimary.org.uk







